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November 30, 2020 

 
Dear Mount Pleasant Cottage School Community: 
 

The district has learned another member of the Mount Pleasant Cottage School UFSD community has 
tested positive for COVID-19. As a reminder the district has transitioned to remote learning until 
December 14th.  

 
Given the timeline provided the district has not identified any contacts. 
 
We are currently working closely with the Westchester County Department of Health and the school 

district will reach out to you directly from 914-227-8890 if you are determined to be a contact. 
 
Please note that The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) and other privacy laws 

restrict us from disclosing or confirming any personally identifiable information. We cannot identify 
anyone who has tested positive. This message is not meant to alarm you. We know it is impo rtant to 
keep you informed during these uncertain times while also respecting the federal and state laws that 

prohibit the release of confidential medical information.  
 
Please know we will continue to do everything possible to provide a safe and healthy le arning 

environment. Please feel free to contact me directly at 914-227-8890 or sbeovich@mpcsny.org if you 
would like more information about our health and safety procedures.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Stephen Beovich 
Superintendent of Schools 

Mount Pleasant Cottage School UFSD 
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